
Walk Spotlight

WALK DAY SNAPSHOTS

 TOP LEVEL 
SPONSORS

Our supporters showed up big time to our Walk for Life in September and we joined with over
225 walkers from different area churches to “Act, Love, and Walk” together!   Our goal was
met and exceeded with a total of $59,921!  Every bit of the funds raised help us provide free,
vital, compassionate, and faith-anchored services to the Van Wert community and surrounding
area.    

If you walked, raised funds, donated, encouraged, prayed, and /or supported the Walk for Life
in any way, we thank you for being a part of the PLC Health Clinic’s ability to serve this
community.  Our thanks go out to Pastor Chris Wannemacher (the CHURCH) for opening
prayer, Van Wert Manor for bottled water, First Church of God for the overflow parking,
popsicles and cold water, the walkers, and each and every church, business and individual who
supported the Walk.  A BIG thank you to our staff, board of directors, volunteers, church
liaisons, and business liaison, Linda Baker.   

For many years there has been a regular face present at our Walk for Life; the face of a
caring, enthusiastic, all-out supporter of the PLCHC - Bruce Zinn from Trinity Friends
Church.  Almost as soon as we have pledge sheets available, Bruce is asking for sponsorship
from his church family and community - and they give generously!  Bruce is definitely a TOP
WALKER every year and this year we just wanted to acknowledge his efforts and thank him
for his unwavering commitment and support.  It’s people like Bruce who keep us going -
able to offer the free and confidential services to our community to support LIFE.  We want
to be like Bruce, and so should you!  Be whole-hearted and generous where God puts you!

TOP CHURCHES
 Jennings Road Church of Christ

the CHURCH
Pleasantview Church

TOP YOUTH WALKERS
The Keysor Kids
The Custis Kids

The Hostetler Kids
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TOP ADULT WALKERS
Nancy Friemoth

Anita Searl
Elliott & Katelyn Callow

A huge THANK YOU to these top
walkers and churches who went the

extra mile for us!  Your commitment and
enthusiasm are a huge blessing!



I want to help

Please fill out and return to the PLCHC to donate:

-I would like to donate $____ toward the PLC Health Clinic

--Light for Life $10 per month__   $20 per month__   $120 one-time gift__

Your name(s):__________________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________

Phone:__________________  Email:________________________

PLC Health Clinic
215 N. Market St.

Van Wert OH 45891
Phone:  (419) 238-9177

E-MAIL:
plc1@plchealthclinic.org

WEBSITE:
plchealthclinic.org

SOCIAL MEDIA:
PLC Health Clinic

CURRENT RESIDENT OR:

Meet Toby!  Toby is a first time Mom and is pictured here in her third trimester of pregnancy.  
She was referred to us from a friend who utilized our services herself for over 2 years.   When
Toby came to the PLC she was newly pregnant, and shared with us that it was a high-risk
pregnancy.  She and her fiance are in the process of purchasing their first home.  Toby says, “I have
received a lot of insight from the classes at the PLC about what to expect throughout my
pregnancy.”  She also loves shopping at the Baby Boutique and says “.. it has helped
tremendously since I’m no longer able to work full-time”.  Through our Learn-and-Earn classes, she
was able to earn a car seat-stroller combo.  She shared a prayer request for a healthy delivery and
a smooth transition into their new home.  UPDATE:  Toby’s baby girl arrived before our newsletter
was printed!  She was born October 4 and was a healthy 6 lb 5 oz and you’ll get to meet her in
our December newsletter.

We praise God for Toby’s healthy delivery and ask that you pray with us for their health and Toby’s
continued growth in her role as a new mom. 
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